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PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

Dear Members, 

Just want to wish everyone a Happy Christmas and a Healthy New Year. For those not lucky enough 

to get to the Christmas Party we missed you, but must say it was a great day. Many thanks goes to all 

the committee for all their help, special thanks to Dianne Lane for the wonderful hampers, Dawn 

Thorn for the Centre Table Arrangements and Margaret Cameron for collecting the plants, for those 

lucky enough to have a win congratulations. 

Due to Covid there will be no Coach Trips for the first part of the year. 

 I want to welcome everyone back to Garden Club for our 

Friendship Meeting on the 22nd February and remember due to 

Covid you need to QR code in and sign into the club so please 

allow extra time for that. I hope you have all kept well during 

the break. So until then Happy Gardening. 

Regards. 

Iris. 

 

 

MEETING PROGRAM 

 

22nd February - Friendship Meeting - Guest Speaker John Weatherstone. 

22nd March      - Pot a Plant and bring along to auction at Meeting. 

26th April          -TBA 

3rd May            - Committee Meeting 

23rd May          -  TBA 

28th June         - Annual General Meeting 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS ( more details on Notice Board ) 

Goulburn Show – 6th - 7th March 

The Goulburn Garden Club – Friendship Morning on Tuesday 8th March at the Workers Club, Guest 

Speaker Mary Moody, RSVP 23rd February. Cost $10 please let Iris know if you would like to go as 

each visiting Club is limited to 10 members. 

Melbourne International Flower Show – 28th March – 3rd April 2022. 

 

NEW MEMBER 

We would like to welcome our new member to the Club Gwen Dries. 
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MEMBERS CORNER 

President Iris was wondering if any members would have a Urn Plant, Umbrella Plant, Yucca in a pot 

or Kangaroo Paws that could be used for the display at the Goulburn Show, 

anyone who could help with the display would be appreciated. 

President Iris has been asked by a gentleman if any member, or if anyone 

knows of anyone who would like to do some gardening for him, he lives at 

Greenwich Park. If you can help please let Iris know. 

 
 

CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Our Christmas Party was amazing, 58 Members enjoyed 

themselves to no end, we had the most delicious 

Christmas Lunch with all the trimmings. We played 

games and also had a potted plant and presents for 

each member and free hamper and plant raffles. 

President Iris presented Robyn Simpson with her 20 

Years badge. The members would like to thank Iris for all 

the organising she did so we could all get together for 

our Christmas party. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Club records with great sadness the recent death of two of our Ex Members, 

 

Mary Bale and Betty Mulquiney. 

 

 

 

 

CLUB MEETINGS 
The 4th Tuesday of each month at the Goulburn Soldiers Club. Please be seated by 10am. Come early to pick up 

a bargain on the plant table and cast your vote for Flower of the Month. All proceeds go to the Club: 

• Flower of the Month – participate by bringing a flower, small pot or some interesting leaves to display, to 

be voted on by members, with  a coin. 

• Plant Stall – members are encouraged to bring along cuttings, produce or plants, home-cooked items or 

anything garden related to be sold at the meeting. 

• Raffle - $1 per ticket, drawn at the meeting. 

Please wear you name badges to meetings and on Bus Trips. Display prominently. For those who don’t there 

will be a gold coin fine. An honesty box will be provided to collect the monies which will be presented to charity at 

the end of the year.        

 

 


